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PRESS RELEASE 

PG&E Community Wildfire Safety Program Open House 
 
Date:  October 12, 2018 � For immediate release, 5pm 

 

In response to the increased wildfire threat, PG&E is expanding and 

accelerating its vegetation and safety work in extreme fire-threat areas across 

Tuolumne County. 

 

PG&E will be hosting an open house in Mi Wuk Village on Saturday, October 

20. Residents are encouraged to attend and learn more about the wildfire safety 

work taking place in our community. 

  

PG&E representatives will include experts in vegetation management, safety, 

and alerts. These representatives will be present to speak to residents about their 

properties and address specific concerns. 

 

  

PG&E Wildfire Safety Program Open House 

Saturday, October 20 starting at 3:00pm 

Word of Life Fellowship 

24630 Highway 108, 

Mi Wuk Village, CA 95346 

 

  

Learn more at pge.com/enhancedveg.  

 

You can also call PG&E at 1-877-295-4949 or email wildfiresafety@pge.com 
 
 


